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Classroom Tour - Email
Dear Professor [Last Name],

My name is [Your Full Name] and I am in my [Your Year] year here at the [Your Campus Name]. I understand that you are teaching a course titled [Course Title] this semester. [If Applicable: You may remember that I took (Course Title) with you (Semester)]. Your curriculum has some relevance to my current efforts regarding global poverty.
This semester, from [dates for your Two Dollar Challenge], a group of fellow students and I are participating in the Two Dollar Challenge (TDC) (www.twodollarchallenge.org). Throughout this week, TDC participants are presented with the challenge of living on $2 a day for five days while following a number of other rules designed to simulate poverty. 

This experience is meant to offer participants a glimpse into the lives of nearly half of the World’s population who live on less than two dollars a day. In taking this Challenge, we intend to not only gain insight into the lives of the poor but to also raise both awareness about global poverty and funds for [Your Non-profit Organization].

I am writing to request a few minutes time, before your [Course Title] course this coming [Date and Time You Want to Visit Classroom], so that I can make an announcement about the Two Dollar Challenge and encourage interested students to join the initiative. 

If you would be willing to allow me a few minutes, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity. If you prefer to make the announcement yourself, I can easily provide you with a more concise explanation of the TDC initiative and information with respect to our upcoming Interest Meeting (Scheduled Date of Interest Meeting). I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,

[Your Name]

